
Dear Parent, 
 

School Tennis Coaching will start again in Term 3, starting in the second week of school.   
 

The year 1 & 2 course is designed to improve hand-eye and foot motor skills and to develop forehand, backhand and over-

head swing patterns.  Hitting a lot of balls and having fun are the priorities. 

 

Rally circuits, court positioning, team competitions and scoring, along with key tips for skilled stroke play represent the 

bulk of this term’s coaching for years 3, 4, 5 & 6. 
 

The term fee for the seven week course is $130.  
 

If you would like your child to take part, please enrol through our new online enrolment system that will be up and 

running in the second week of the school holidays. 
 

The new system is part of our COVID safety plan and will enable enrolments to be taken without the handling of 

enrolment forms. 

      

                 

Sincerely,    

      

Scott Marshall        

 

SCOTT MARSHALL 

GENERAL POINTS FOR PARENTS: 
 

Marshalls Tennis Academy is a separate entity from Richmond Primary School.  Tennis lessons are not a school based activity.  
 

Wet weather lessons:  
Please note: No refunds will be given to players not attending on wet days. It is up to your discretion as to whether your child should attend. However, 

no refunds or credits will be given.  We are sorry, but if you choose not to attend we are unable to make these lost classes up.   
  
If weather is doubtful, players should attend at class time with appropriate wet weather attire. The coach will make a decision to play outdoors or con-
duct the class under cover. Any classes cancelled by Marshall’s Tennis Academy will be added to the end of the term. 

 

Equipment:  Every child should have a suitable tennis racquet.   

 

For enrolments and payments in Term 3, 2020 we be using a new online 

enrolment system that aims to make enrolment and payment a seamless 

process. See marshallstennis.com.au to enrol. 
 

Please note the online enrolment system will not be available until the 

second week of the school holidays. 
 

It is great to be back hitting tennis balls.       Scott Marshall 

 

 

 

BICTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

   

   Years 1 & 2  Tuesdays:  7.45 – 8.30 a.m. 

   Starts:  July 28th 
  

   Years  3, 4, 5 & 6  Mondays:  7.45 – 8.30 a.m. 

     Starts:  July 27th 


